
Brad Manke replied (Wed, 25 Jul at 6:39 AM) 

to : pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

As to the allegations: Even though Mr. Brown did not provide the dates of the posts on his screen 

shots, the first Facebook post shown was done on Monday July 2nd. Kate Manke does not work 

on Mondays and was not on duty for a public agency.  The second post shown was done on 

Friday June 29th in which Kate Manke was home sick and not on duty for a public 

agency.  Sheriff's Office records can verify this if needed.  

 

Please let us know if you need further. 

 

Brad Manke 

Kate Manke 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/users/13018338705

